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ATTEN Dﬁ&AﬂERS

every student, every day
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Dear Parents/Carers,							Friday 20th April 2018 

















Please bring your child to school every day. Remember our school target is 97% and by coming to school every day you can now win lots of prizes, including supermarket vouchers!





Please do not take your children out of school during term time – you could lose your school place, be fined or even be given a criminal record.








            Class Attendance


Reception 	-	97.0%


Year 1		-	97.0%


Year 2		-	97.9%


Year 3		-	87.9%


Year 4		-	97.7%


Year 5		-	98.3%


Year 6		-	100%








(      No Holidays in Term-Time	      (	  If your child is ill, you must contact the office at 8am     (

















Merit Awards


Nur	Aya & Naheem	Yr 3	Jahmar & Zephan


Rec	Erika & Laura		Yr 4	Bianca & Adamu


Yr 1	Kaiser & Igor		Yr 5	Zakiya & Najwa


Yr 2	Ali & Lank		Yr 6	Elizabeth & Jasleen





Golden Tickets


Labeeb		Yr 2	Patience


Ara		Yr 3	Joyful


Bilal		Yr 4	Hopeful


Maxwell	Yr 4	Hopeful














Readers of the Week








Nur		Frankie


Rec		Muhammad


Y1		Avand


Y2		Jan


Y3		Samanta


Y4		Vanesa


Y5		Jeremiah


Y6		Andreja








Awards





Important Dates 2018





Royal Ballet Audition


Congratulations to all those children who have been selected for an audition at the Birmingham Royal Ballet. 


A reminder this will be taking place on Saturday 21st April. If your child has been selected you will have received a letter with all the details on.


Good luck to all.


  





 





�





IMPORTANT NOTICE


Thursday 3rd May 2018 – Closed for Voting


School is closed to all pupils.


Friday 4th May 2018 – School Open


School is open as normal for all pupils.


Monday 7th May 2018 – Closed for Bank Holiday


School is closed to all pupils.


School is back open as normal from Tuesday 8th May at 8.45am.
































May Bank Holiday 


Monday 7th May – School is closed                                 to all pupils.





May Half Term


Monday 28th May – Friday 1st June


All pupils return to school Monday 4th June 2018.

















Foundry School 











 





 








Year 1 Trip to the RAF Museum


Year 1 visited the Royal Air Force Museum in Shropshire this week. The children all had a really good day and enjoyed looking at and learning all about the different air crafts.





Uniform


Can you please make sure all children are sent into school with the correct uniform on.


The correct uniform to be worn is as follows:


Grey trousers/skirt/pinafore,


Red and white summer dress,


White school polo shirt,


Maroon school sweatshirt,


Grey tights / socks,


Plain black suitable school shoes (NO TRAINERS).

















All uniform needs to be clearly named to prevent getting mixed up or lost. 





Thank you.
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Warmer Weather
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Now the weather is finally warming up can you please make sure you apply sun cream to your children before sending them to school in the morning. 


Also can you please make sure all children have a full water bottle sent in to school with them everyday. 


Thank you.
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